
                                                                        

Christmas Coat / Sweatshirt Drive 

If you have a coat or sweatshirt in good 

condition that you are not wearing please 

drop it off in B-11.  Mrs. Gentrys classes are 

collecting coats and sweatshirts to donate at 

Christmas to the needy.  Please do no leave 

anyone out in the cold this winter.                                                                               

                   

 

 

Coats and sweatshirts will be delivered December 18-19 


